
Dear [First Name]:

“Are we experiencing what Revelation talks about as the END TIMES?”
“Why is our nation so divided and where will it end?”

	 These are a few of the mounting questions I’ve heard asked over and over. To me, Matthew 24 is a great reminder that God 
isn’t surprised by the pandemic, by violence or by antagonism against His Son. God was, He is and He is still to come. My heart is 
stirred by the fact that Jesus Christ, our salvation, is still to come!

	 You see, the Bible has predicted it all: famines, earthquakes, wars, rumors of wars and lawlessness. But those things       
aren’t the end of the story- there is good news! Matthew 24 tells us that “the Gospel of the Kingdom will be preached in all the 
world as a witness to all nations and then the end will come.” 

	 Together, we are in the business of sharing the Gospel to the uttermost parts of the earth through TLN via television, cable, 
satellite, IP platforms and internet streams – and I find that thrilling! Together, we are sharing the Answer throughout 
the world even in this moment of time when most travel has come to an extreme halt. We may be working through 
restrictions and limitations as humans, but nothing hinders the platforms of communication that TLN is using to bring light and hope 
into homes and lives of people who need Christ!

	 Thanks to you, we have been busier than ever at TLN this year and we’re 
taking advantage of new technology to create timely content to direct viewers to 
God and strengthen their faith. I’m currently working on a Biblical Prophecy 
special that will tackle questions like: “Will we recover from the effects of the 
pandemic?” “Are we in the last days?” and “Is what we are experiencing now 
what Revelations is all about?” Tune in ro rhe first episode of End Times 
Explored on Thursday, October 8th @ 8:00PM and share it with friends and 
family asking those same questions.

	 Also stay tuned for news of a new women’s series from our President 
Debra Fraser that will help women become even stronger influences of Christ in 
their households and spheres of influence. Debra will be joined by co-hosts who 
will touch on TLN’s three prongs of focus: spirit, mind and body. 

	 While I believe that there are things that still need to happen before the 
return of Christ, I strongly believe that we are indeed in the “last days.” And I 
also believe that God is using TLN and YOU as tools to usher in the 
Kingdom of God. As you support TLN, you become an integral part of our 
mission. We especially need your support now as we’re feeling the financial impact 
of the coronavirus. Will you stand with us in these desperate times with your most 
generous gift? Our world needs the eternal hope the Gospel has to offer more than 
ever. Believe me when I say your gift will make a difference as together, 
we reach a hurting world with God’s love. 

Thank you and God bless you,

Jerry K. Rose
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Then the end will come…. (Matthew 24:14)

	 Thankful is the word I would use for Jerry devoting his enclosed letter to such a pressing 
topic and that he would create content to address the issue of where we are as it relates to Scripture –             
particularly Revelation. Seldom does a day go by where a friend or loved one doesn’t ask the question, 
“Where are we in Biblical history?” Frankly, there are a lot of voices in this space on television, the 
internet, social media and in print, sharing information which leaves many people wondering what is 
factual. You may know people who search through the sorted messaging only to discover more questions 
than answers. I’m sure you agree that this is not a time to ignore the opportunity to embrace our loved ones with truth. And we 
at TLN want to help. That truth will appear in our new Biblical prophecy special End Times Explored hosted 
by Jerry Rose on TLN in October and we plan to make them available to you to share with others in multiple 
ways! (To stay up-to-date on our new programs, you can sign up to receive “Urgent Programming Notices” @ tln.com/contact.)

	 Someday I would like to share my personal testimony with you about why I know TLN is vital to our 
world today and why I consider it a privilege to be part of this ministry. The quick version is that ever since I was 
very young I have experienced God’s healing touch and the opportunity to rededicate my life over and over as I heard Christian 
content in the background on black and white TV’s in family dwellings. Television and media remain one of the strongest 
influences in our nation and globally. Consider all the distorted information we’ve received over the past few months in 
regards to our national election and social injustice. Imagine the influence of all the mixed messaging about what Christians call 
the “End Times.” Our desire is to provide you with factual content, so we are creating specials that you can view and share. Once 
they air in October, they will be available on our YouTube Channel “Total Living Network” to share with others who can watch 
anytime, anywhere. You can count on these programs’ authenticity and that our team has already prayed for 
recipients to be drawn to Christ as a result. Go to our website tlnwest.tv to find out how to view these specials – and our 
other new programming – in your area. In the meantime, feel free to share names of individuals you know who need to hear the 
message so that we can pray for them. Let’s be an outpouring of truth on this vital topic in a time when people are 
searching more than ever!

	 Thankful is a word I would use for every platform God allows us to use to share Christ to those watching in their 
homes or backroads whether here in the United States or abroad. I’m thankful that we can utilize even more platforms than were    
available in past years. TLN is committed to sharing TRUTH, unbridled TRUTH in all our original programs that 
you can have confidence in sharing. I do recognize that there are differing ways of communicating and that even Christians 
view information from varied perspectives, but I also know that we are united in Christ and are capable of coming together to 
share the Gospel message to all who have not heard and to those who have put off their decision to follow Christ. 

	 Thankful is the word I often use for YOU. Thankful that you are working alongside us in our mission. No one knows 
the exact day of Christ’s return, and we together are committed to provide opportunities for as many people as possible to call 
upon Christ. We do need you. TLN continues to create new content to respond to our ever-changing world. We 
are fasting every Friday morning through November for our country, our children, an end to the pandemic and for TLN 
to receive the finances necessary to continue. (You can sign up and join us @ tln.com/fast.) We also pray for YOU every week 
during our staff Chapel hour. Jump in deep with us this month. Help us make our Biblical Prophecy specials available to all 
who need them!

Debra Fraser

	 P.S. Jerry and I would like to encourage you to join us to set aside time alone for prayer throughout the next few weeks 
to pray specifically for our country and the national election. We are praying for God’s will and asking Him to speak to each of 
our hearts directly. Voting is a privilege that all Americans share and we encourage you to vote on Election Day.  


